
 

 

 

14-day Quarantine for Travel Returnees 

Important Information from the Department of Health, Graz 

 

Many people become infected with the virus while abroad 

Majority of the people who have recently tested positive to the Covid-19, are travelers returning 

from Corona high-risk regions. Amongst these regions are currently Serbia, Bosnia-Herzegovina, 

Albania, Moldova, Afghanistan, Pakistan, India etc. (per July 2020) 

 

14 days of self-quarantine is obligatory! 

You have been to a country outside the EU or outside the Schengen zone and are traveling back to 

Austria. In this case, you must either observe a 14-day self-quarantine or present a medical 

certificate with a negative PCR test. 

Regulation on Travel to Austria in accordance with § 2, all countries except those listed in Appendix A 

are affected. 

 

At the border (checkpoint), you have to sign a declaration stating that you will comply with a 14-day 

self-quarantine. 

Important: If you were not checked at the border and did not sign a declaration, you are still obliged 

to comply with a self-quarantine for 14 days. 

 

Monitoring the Quarantine: 

The authorities will monitor compliance with the quarantine. Non-compliance will attract fines. 

People who disregard the quarantine and infect other persons with the virus during this period will 

face additional criminal penalties. 

 

Please help us to prevent the spread of the corona virus! 

www.graz.at/coronavirus  

 

Per: 14. Juli 2020 

 

https://www.ris.bka.gv.at/GeltendeFassung.wxe?Abfrage=Bundesnormen&Gesetzesnummer=20011194
http://www.graz.at/coronavirus

